
 
 
 

 
 

TREASURE HILL COMMUNITY OPTIONS PUBLIC OPEN HOUSES 

 

Park City Municipal Corporation is hosting two Treasure Hill Community Options 
Public Open Houses. 
 
Dates:   Tuesday, July 13 

Time: 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Location: Eccles Center Lobby, 1750 Kearns Boulevard 

City representatives and the Sweeney family are exploring alternatives to the 
proposed Treasure Hill plan. Five conceptual development options will be on display 
at the Public Open House. These options represent a wide range of options including 
density reduction, density transfer, open space acquisition, and other types of on- and 
off-site development and improvements.   
 
All community members are invited to attend and learn about these options and 
provide feedback. Park City staff and the Treasure Hill owners will be in attendance 
to answer questions. Feedback gathered at this meeting will be considered as both 
sides work to refine the concept plans. These are the first in a series of planned public 
meetings. 
 
Community members may drop by the Open House at any time between 6pm and 
8pm. There is no formal presentation or public hearing.  
 
For more information, email Jonathan Weidenhamer, Park City Economic 
Development Manager, at jweidenhamer@parkcity.org. Materials and feedback 
survey also are available on-line at www.parkcity.org. 

 
 [These informal meetings are not part of the pending Conditional Use application 
public hearing process (which is on hold).  Comments at the Open Houses will not be 
part of the record before the Planning Commission.  A Planning Commission work 
session update is tentatively scheduled for September 22, 2010.]  


